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I am writing to oppose this bill because there should never be a time when a 

beaurocratic agency has the ability to raise taxes without going through the proper 

legislative process.  

 

Taxation without proper representation is theft and shouldn't be recognized as an 

acceptable practice.  Our Governor should never promote the use of this kind of 

tactic. The fact she does shows she doesn't care about her voting constituents and 

has no issue silencing their voices.  


